
Temporary closure of WSD’s Customer
Enquiry Centres and H2OPE Centre

     In view of the extreme conditions, which will continue at least until
noon today (September 8), the Water Supplies Department announced that the
Customer Enquiry Centres of the department will be closed until further
notice. For enquiries on account matters, please call the department's 24-
hour Customer Services Hotline on 2824 5000.

     Separately, the H2OPE Centre (Water Resources Public Education Centre)
has also been closed until further notice.
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